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Senator Bailey, Representative Perry and members of the committee, 
I write to you today as a father of 8. The role of Parent is so profoundly linked to a 
healthy society. The 5th commandment makes plain God's expectation that we would 
Honor our Parents. The Government has no business interfering with this Sacred 
right! LD 227 is absolutely inappropriate. It will bring lawsuits on Maine, expenses to
our taxpayers, and I'm even concerned it will provoke rage in parents from other 
states. These young people will have the rest of their adult lives to make a myriad of 
good and bad decisions on their own. Please leave the first 18 years of development to
the people God has entrusted with that responsibility, The Parents. I'm asking you to 
vote concerning LD 227 ought not to pass! 


